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Welcome back to start of our second term, we hope you have all had a restful holiday. 

We have lots of new dates to share with you on this newsletter, as always we will aim to give you as much notice as possible-

with this in mind, please take note of the new school values days, World Book Day and also the Ramsbottom music festival 

performance for school and parents. 

Also, we have new class assembly dates to put on the calendar, please see below. 

Friends of Moorlands 

Our next meeting is on Monday 20th January from 
7.30pm at the Legh Arms. Everyone is very welcome. 
We'll be planning our next events which include the 
Bonkers Bingo night, Mother’s and Father’s day shops 
and our Festival. 

We have registered with AmazonSmile, if you start your 
shopping at smile.amazon.co.uk, they will donate 0.5% 
of the net purchase price to Friends of Moorlands. You 
just need to log in to your Amazon account and choose 
Friends of Moorlands (Sale) as your chosen charity. Let 
us know if you do!  

 

Class Assemblies 

Our class assemblies for this term are as follows: 

 

Friday 17th January:3C 

Friday 31st January: Year 4 

Friday 21st February: 6G 

Friday 28th February: 6T 

Friday 6th March: 3P 

Thursday 26th March at 9.30am: Easter Service led by 

year 5  

 

Our class assemblies start at 9.10am, as always,        

families and friends are welcome. 

http://smile.amazon.co.uk/?fbclid=IwAR02dhs6VcG-vWV8ocv5voF7XO8yYJm1JoUWVYe6SL8vIMoE3eVgvysXTmw
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Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 14th January: Year 6 children to Crucial Crew 

Week beginning Monday 20th January: humanities  

            week 

Friday 24th January: open afternoon for parents 

(2.30pm) 

Tuesday 28th January: Open morning for Templemoor 

reception and nursery parents 9-10.30am. 

31st January: School value day #1 Support & Care-

children can wear something red 

Thursday 6th February: Children finish for half term 

Monday 17th February: Back to school 

Monday 24th February: Easter Egg collection for local 

foodbank starts 

Monday March 2nd: NSPCC assembly and workshops 

(whole school) 

Thursday 5th March: World Book Day 

Monday 9th March: Science week #2 

Friday 13th March: Ramsbottom Music Festival (tbc) 

Monday 16th March: am Y4 parent consultation  

         meetings 

          pm Y3 parent consultation  

                        meetings 

Tuesday 17th March: pm Y6 parent consultation  

         meetings 

Wednesday 18th March: pm Y5 parent consultation 

                 meetings 

Friday 20th March: Ramsbottom Music Festival  

      performances to school (tbc) 

       FoM Mother’s day shop 

Monday 23rd March: School Values day #2 Make the 

most of every opportunity-children can wear 

something blue 

Tuesday 24th March: 4-6.30pm parent consultation 

meetings 

Wednesday 25th March: Easter egg scenes due in 

school 

School Values Days 

You may have noticed on the date list that this term we 

are holding two days dedicated to our school values 

(we will hold another two next term). We have chosen 

the values ‘support and care’ and ‘make the most of 

every opportunity’. 

The days will be used ways to promote the values 

across our school community. To mark the day, children 

will be able to come into school wearing the colour of 

the   value concerned, which will be red for the first day 

on 31st January. They can wear a red top, trousers, 

head band or socks.  

Thank you. 

Letters Home 

Afterschool club letters 

Year 6 Crucial Crew letters 

Communication with Parents 

Please be aware that we use the school email as our 

main method of communicating with you and lots of 

parents are advising us that they haven’t received 

emails. 

We have spent a lot of time making sure we have the 

correct contact details and our system should now be 

up to date. If you think there is still a problem, please 

contact the school office as soon as possible. 

Emails from us may come through as ‘eschools’ and 

could look like generic mailshots. To be sure that you 

aren’t missing any correspondence, save our contact as 

Moorlands Junior School, that will then ensure that it 

shows up clearly as an email from school. 

Also, please check your junk email box as our system is 

showing emails as being sent but not opened. 

Thank you. 


